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Dear Parents and Carers 
 
Happy New Year to all of our school community! 

 

The children have settled well into the spring term and have been enthused by their new topics. 

Please refer to the website for curriculum newsletters for this term. 

SchoolMoney and SchoolGrid – Reminders 

If you are struggling to log into your School Money or SchoolGrid account, the school office will be 

more than happy to assist. You will need to bring your phone with you to enable them to help. Please 

note that we are not able to accept cash payment. Should you be experiencing financial difficulty, 

please come to the school office. 

Please can we ask that you log in to your account and pay outstanding invoices. 

School admissions 

Children born between 1 September 2018 and 31 August 2019 are due to start school in 
September 2023. 

You need to apply before 15 January 2023, even if your child already attends a nursery or pre-
school on the school site. 

How to apply 

• if we're your council, you need to apply through us 

• if we're not your council, you'll need to apply through them (find out who your council 
is on GOV.UK) 

 
https://www.centralbedfordshire.gov.uk/info/5/school_admissions/496/apply_for_a_new_lo
wer_or_primary_school_place 
 
 

National Measurement Programme, Thursday 19 January 2023- Year 6 

The School Nursing Service routinely visits schools as part of the Healthy Child Programme and to 

support with the National Child Measurement Programme. The team will measure your child’s height 

and weight. You will be informed of the results of the measurements and these will be recorded onto 

https://www.gov.uk/find-local-council
https://www.gov.uk/find-local-council
https://www.centralbedfordshire.gov.uk/info/5/school_admissions/496/apply_for_a_new_lower_or_primary_school_place
https://www.centralbedfordshire.gov.uk/info/5/school_admissions/496/apply_for_a_new_lower_or_primary_school_place


 

your child’s electronic health records, which can be seen by your GP and other health professionals, 

such as the audiology service. 

• If you are happy for the School Nurse team to see your child you do not need to do anything. 

• If you do not want the nurse to measure your child, please inform school office in writing. 

 

 

I would like to take this opportunity to wish everyone a wonderful weekend.  

 

Kind regards 

James Edwards 

Headteacher 

 

 

 

  



 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

UPCOMING EVENTS  

 

Event 
Year groups 

involved 
Date 

Swan Lake Ballet trip  Thursday, 19 January 2023 

National Child Measurement 
Programme 

Year 6 Thursday, 19 January 2023 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

This week’s 
Attendance Awards 

Reception/KS1 Prince 
Louis – Platinum Class 
97.9% 
 
Lower KS2 Princess 
Charlotte – Elizabeth 
Class 100% 
 
KS2 - Prince George- 
Onyx Class 98.75 %  

 



 

 
 
STAR AWARDS  
 
 
 

 
 

    

Danny 
DETERMINATION 
says, “DON’T GIVE 
UP.” 

Colin CURIOSITY 
says,  
“THINK FOR 
YOURSELF.” 

Chloe 
COMMUNICATION 
says, “RESPECT 
OTHERS.” 

Izzy 
INDEPENDENCE 
says, “DO YOUR 
BEST.” 

Darcie T Ellis L Scarlett-Mae B Leo W 

Honey Y  Aurelia D Freya R 

Nathan B   Thomas P Daniella C 

Ruth P   Alexandru S Diana P 

Bella S 
 

Bridie F 
Kelsey Jade 
Stephenson-Gee 

Liam T   Cristian Meleca 

Bailey C   Sullivan P 

Jorene B   Giseda M 

    

    

    

    

    

    

    

    

    

    


